Charles River Rotary Club
PO Box 373, Natick, MA 01760
Serving Framingham, Natick, & Wellesley

February 22, 2019

Amy K. Mistrot, Chair
Board of Selectman

Town of Natick
13 East Central Street Natick, MA 01760

Charles River Rotary Club Hank Szretter, Past President

Dear Amy,

The Charles River Rotary Club is having its 7th annual ice cream festival known as
Scoopapalooza. Our Club has been very fortunate to have had 6 great festivals on Natick
Common. The money from this event goes to support Spark Kindness, Natick Food Pantry,
scholarships for high school individuals going into the trades and forums raising awareness about
the opioid crisis in MetroWest. The Club supports many other non-profit endeavors which I

would be glad to provide.

Needless to say this is a very important event for this Club. Therefore, would you please give us

permission to do the following:

1. Use the Natick Common on Saturday June 22, 2019 with a rain date of June 23, 2019.

2. Reserve all of the parking on the West Side of Park Street from 10 am to 4:30 pm and allow
the police department to shield those parking meters from use.

3. Allow the Club to hang its banner on Main Street advertising the event from Monday June 17,
2019 to June 24, 2019.



I understand that the Club will need a victual’s license from the Board of Health and that the
Town will also need to be named on a general liability policy which I will obtain and submit to

you.

Thank you for your past and continued cooperation in these events. It is greatly appreciated.
Please contact me at: (508)380-0808 if you have any questions or would like to further discuss
this.

Very truly yours,
Hank Szretter
Charles River Rotary

2019 Charles River Rotary Scoopapalooza Chair




